VILLAGE OF NORWOOD
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ALDERMEN
REGULAR SESSION
March 9, 2023

The Mayor and Board of Aldermen met in regular session at the Norwood Town Hall on
Thursday, March 9, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Becky Bellue presiding. Aldermen
David Jett and Kimmi Sellers were present. Alderman Tyler Glascock was absent.

All motions carried unanimously unless otherwise noted.

A motion was made by Ald. Sellers and seconded by Ald. Jett approving the minutes of
the February meeting.

A motion was made by Ald. Jett and seconded by Ald. Sellers approving the financial
statement for February, as well as payment of the new bills for March.

OLD BUSINESS:

L.

5.

6.

Police Report — Chief Kenny Stewart was late coming in, due to the LACP
Conference.

Fire Report — There was no report.

Gas Report — There was no report.

Maintenance Report — Kohnke Rogillio reported that they had been doing a lot
of grass cutting. The new generator at the water well is online and the water
sample from the new well passed all DHH tests. Mayor Bellue said that they are
working on the old town hall building currently.

Clerk’s Report — There was no report.

Mayor/Aldermen Discussion — None

NEW BUSINESS:

1.

Radar — A motion was made by Ald. Sellers and seconded by Ald. Jett to
purchase a new radar for the police department.

Thompson Creek Road Overlay — Bids were open and Harry Stanley had the
lowest bid. Ald. Jett made a motion to accept the bid for Option 2 as written
and this motion was seconded by Ald. Sellers.



There being no further business to discuss, a motion to adjourn was made by Ald. Sellers

and seconded by Ald. Jett.
[@Lu,; a’ /gz é@%&, LM/K-&/ m@l
ifer R, Jelkd)

Rebecca G. Bellue

Je
Mayor ‘I}(n Clerk




